Appendix B: Consultation responses:

Four people responded to the consultation:

	How well do you think the proposed changes to the policy help promote the licensing objectives...
	4 responses

	Well
	1

	Poor
	1

	Very Poor
	2



The following resident/business comments were made.
	In the Kenton Lane area we have a densely populated residential area with on older demographic and a primary school in very close proximity to a recently licensed premises offering food, takeaway and alcohol.

How and why was this permitted and how does Harrow council propose that we deal with the imminent increasing littering issues in that location as well as the noise pollution and anti-social behaviour issues?

Given the recent local Government change, I would have expected more rigour around this type of approval. The residents are generally unhappy with this and it questions the integrity of the policy and those who regulate it.
	LBH Comment: Each application has to be treated on its merits.

Applications for premises licences will automatically be granted if representations are not received.

If representation are received these must specifically related to one of the licensing objectives:
· the prevention of crime and disorder

· public safety

· the prevention of public nuisance

· the protection of children from harm.


	The policies look like they will help to resolve potential licensing issues.
	

	The policy refers to prompt action. This has not taken place in the past. If the policy brings the Licensing Dept up to speed with complaints, that will be an excellent thing.
	Comment:  The Licensing team prioritise matters that are most urgent, whilst at the same time aiming to put residents first and respond quickly to all matters. 



